
CSMES 

Home & School Meeting 

Meeting Minutes-January 16,2017 

Present: Amanda Sherman(president) Regeena Christie (vice-president) Kendra Gallant 

(treasurer) Carey Childs (Vice-Principal) Terri-Lynn DeVries, Jaime Bannister 

New Business 

Fluoride 

*All is going well 

*Fluoride trays are marked "fluoride" for that use only, there are extra trays if they are needed 

for other use. 

*Extra Kleenex has been provided to each classroom 

Library 

* All is going well 

*Coordinators are meeting this week to figure out a volunteer night to input books into the 

computer system. 

*Book fair is scheduled for the next parent teacher. 

*Regeena Christie will look into the credit fom the previous bookfair in November. 

*Still in need of volunteers, a new email will be sent out. 

Playground 

*The big reveal! Students excited. 

*It will be a spring install due to the ground freezing. 

School Update 

*Staff of CSM very appreciative of the Home and School for putting on a lovely Breakfast and 

for including everyone. And also for donating money to the teachers for the Elve's workshop for 

craft supplies. Over $500 was raised for the Food Bank. 

*We have a parent who is willing to help build some key pieces for our x-mas float in next years 



parade. He would need a heads up. Carey Childs has his contact information. 

*Skating sessions will begin next month, mis February, and will run until March. Each class will 

go three times weather pending. A letter will be sent out to the parent population soon. 

*Activities in the evening at CSM.  Still looking into a movie license and the cost.  looking to 

do a family fun night with games like: minute to win it, a sock hop, photo booth, concessions. 

*Reminder to go out about the Papa Johns pizza night fundraiser. CODE-CSMES 

Treasurer's Report 

* There is currently just a little over $2500 in the bank account. 

*Received a cheque from the Kiwanis Calendars fundraiser for $970 

* The Christmas baskets brought in $1332.  Next year we will sell the tickets a week in 

advance. 

Fundraising 

* Looking to have Carolyn's group come up with an idea to fundraise for a popcorn machine. 

*Next year, we will sell tickets for front row seating at the Christmas Concert 

*Art Showcase-possibly start an art group at school and have them each make a piece to sell at 

our art showcase. Will see if Mrs Lamontagne is interested in helping. Would have to be 

teacher-lead. 

*Vendor Fair is a go! April 29th, from 10 am to 2 pm. Jaime Bannister will head this project with 

the help of many of us. Tables will be $40 for each vendor. First come first serve, 

Non-refundable.  We will have a maximum of 50 tables. Each vendor will donate an item for 

our basket draw. We will hold a bake sale. Possibly move the bake sale to the gym this year. 

Lunch will be provided for the vendors. We will set up Friday evening, April 28th,2017. 

*Clothing orders- Going to check with "Embroider-it!" to see if we can settle on a design.  The 

end of February will be our next clothing order. We will have these options: Long sleeve, short 

sleeve, hoodie, shorts, sweatpants and water bottles. 

*DQ Ice Cream Cake Fundraiser-Natacha Gillis is willing to coordinate this great fundraiser again 

this year. Sometime in May. 

Next meeting is scheduled for February 13th,2017. 

 


